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Good Morning Rosa,
 
I have received your comment and will be admitting it into the public record, making you a party of
record. You will received a copy of any rendered decision for the proposal.
 
Respectfully,

Emily Morgan (she/her)
Senior Planner
501 Delta Ave
Marysville, WA  98270
360.363.8216  Direct

 
 
 
 

From: Rosa Shurtz <rosashurtz@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:56 PM
To: Janis Lamoureux <jlamoureux@marysvillewa.gov>
Subject: [External!] Co-housing Development oppose
 

Hi there, 
 
My name is Ratana Rosa Shurtz. I live in the yellow house with the white picket fence just 2
house down on the west side from the front entrance to the proposed co-housing development.
 
I oppose the idea because it will cause traffic congestion. The house style and sizes are very
different than the ones already in the neighborhood. That’s too many housing units, and too
many parking spaces thereby creating more noise and traffic jam. 
 
Please update me on what the final plans will be. If I get to vote, it would be a “No” from me.
 
Sincerely,
Rosa Shurtz 
 
Family is forever. Love, serve, and care for one another with a heart full of charity. 
rosashurtz@gmail.com 425-275-8506 
http://rosashurtz.zumba.com/
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